
JUDY JACOBS-PARKWAY’S SITE BASED MINUTES 

January 25, 2017 
 

In Attendance: 

Gregory Scesney, Principal 

Nicole Yerk, Assistant Principal 

Goldie Gulum, Secretary 

Lori Stitt, Third Grade Teacher 

Beth Dennis, Librarian 

Shari Rosenblatt, Computer Lab Aide 

Maggie Coakley, School Nurse 

Kevin Carroll, Custodian 

JoAnn Ciccarella, PTA Co-President 

Sarah Bogaty, PTA Co-President  

Jana Kron, Parent 

 

 The December 2016 Minutes were voted upon and unanimously approved. 

 A new “Judy Jacobs-Parkway Elementary School” sign is being created for the front of 

the school. 

 The “Parkway” sign that is presently in the front of the school will not be destroyed and 

will be relocated. 

 Interior doors are being replaced with a lock on the inside. The time frame for completion 

has yet to be determined. 

 Groundbreaking for the new room, which will be used as instructional space as opposed 

to an actual classroom, will begin in April 2017. 

 The old locker room area may possibly be converted to a new faculty space.  

 Hallways will be painted. The 1st Grade Wing will be blue. The 2nd Grade Wing will be 

green. The 3rd & 4th Grade Wing will remain the same. 

 The 4th Grade Moving Up Ceremony may possibly be moved to another location 

depending upon the construction that will be taking place at that time. 

 Mr. Scesney & Mrs. Yerk along with the staff are presently discussing how best to 

celebrate the life of Mrs. Linda Lippolt. 

  The next meeting will be held on March 22, 2017. 

 

Minutes Respectfully Submitted 

JoAnn Ciccarella 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


